
PUBLIC WORKS NOTICE 
 

City of Boone 2024 Sump Inspection Program 
Public Information Meeting 

 
The City of Boone will be conducting mandatory sump pump inspections 
to verify sump pumps, roof drains, and other clear water sources are not 
connected to the sanitary sewer system. This year (2024) is the sixth 
year of the program, and it includes the east central portion of the city. 
Over 2,850 homes have been inspected in the other areas of the city 
since the program began in 2019. Other areas of the city will be 
inspected over the next couple of years. The engineering firm, WHKS & 
Co., is coordinating this program and will serve as project consultant. 

Public Informational Meeting: The city will host a public informational 
meeting on Tuesday, July 9, 2024, at 5:00 pm at Boone City Hall 2nd floor 
auditorium to discuss the scheduling of inspections, length of inspection, 
proper sump pump connection and other miscellaneous items. The 
meeting will be broadcast. Please access the broadcast via 
www.zoom.us, Meeting ID: 895 5523 0784 and Passcode: 864881. 

 

Please see the attached map to identify the inspection area for 2024. 

 



 


